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 This filing is being made to illustrate regulations and correct typographical errors in the 
existing tariff.  No changes in rates or in regulations affecting the application of rates are 
proposed. 
 
 When Minnesota Independent Equal Access Corporation ("MIEAC") converted its tariff 
to Microsoft Word format for electronic filing several years ago, a number of typographical 
errors were introduced into the tariff during the conversion process.  In particular, a number of 
diagrams contained in Section 6.1.3 of the tariff were rendered illegible by the format 
conversion.  The primary purpose of this transmittal is to replace the garbled diagrams with new, 
readable versions. 
 
 The regulations in section 6.1.3 are also being expanded to specify in the text the 
application of rate elements in each service scenario in a manner consistent with the presentation 
in the accompanying diagram. 
 
 In addition, a number of typographical errors throughout the document are being 
corrected, and obsolete provisions relating to transitional 800-NXX service are being deleted. 
References to a former affiliated company of MIEAC that provided SS7 transport services are 
being replaced by references to MIEAC itself. 
 


